
MEMORANDUM 
 

      TO:  STATE & LOCAL LAW ENFORCEMENT   
         
FROM:  John Krolewski, Superintendent 

  DATE:  March 27, 2020 

       RE:  ESSENTIAL STAFFING  
_________________________________________________ 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
In accordance with Governor Whitmer’s executive order, the following people are designated 
as personnel essential to the operations of Bendle Public Schools.  Their roles to provide 
physical plant/grounds oversight and food service distributions are essential to district 
operations, as well as the health and welfare of our students and families. 
 
John Krolewski Tom Meszaros 
Matt Wilson    Lou Ellen Fecher                                                                                 
Jennifer Smith              Kevin Simonye 
Dave Orr              Jeff Patterson 
Cindy Funsch  Dawn Pully 
Shelly Swann  Brenda Haddix  
Chris Laurin  Dianne Nordberg 
Janise Hendricks Roni Niver 
Jennifer Brown Renee Bentley 
Tina Dixon  Sandy Brackett 
Tina Ferriby  Melissa Graves 
Charles Walthers Scarlott Brent-Reedy 
 
Should there be any questions, please feel free to contact me at jkrolewski@bendleschools.org 
 
John Krolewski, Superintendent 
Bendle Public Schools 
 
pc  Mr. Matt Wilson, Director of Maintenance 
      Mrs. Dawn Pully, Food Services Director 
       Ms. Amanda Eads, City of Burton Police Department 
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